
 

The segment below is from a CIA memo dated 26 Sept 1974. It sums up a meeting of the
Director of Central Intelligence, the CIA's General Counsel, the Attorney General, and Assistant
Attorney General Scalia. During the meeting, Scalia brings up the impending amendments to the
FOIA. The CIA officials say that the measure, if passed, should be vetoed, so Scalia tells them
they "should move quickly to make our views known directly to the President." Not satisifed that
his message had been fully received, Scalia called the spooks later that same day, "urging" them
to make their wishes for a veto known to the Associate Director to the President, which they did.


